
Thank you to everyone who
supported the Little Ceaser's
Pizza Fundraiser!

Join our next School Council
Meeting on March 29, 2023
at BPS in the Library at
6:30pm. (Virtual Option)

School Council News

Equity & Inclusion presentations March 7.

MARCH BREAK (March 13-17)

Grade Photos March 20

Important Dates

Weekly Highlights- Feb 27- Mar 3

Games Club 

Junior Basketball 

Intermediate Boys & Girls Basketball  

Art Club 

      Thursday at Second Recess

      Tuesday at Second Recess

Extra Curricular 

Andrea O'Leary, Principal & Whitney Berry, Vice Principal

Thank you to Mr. Coulter, Ms. Trent and School
Council for providing the opportunity to have
Jimmy Chapman lead our BPS learners in
movement. Enjoyment radiated through the gym.

The grade 3-4 classes engaged in 'Math at the Desk'
this week. During the session students used virtual
manipulatives when solving algebraic math
questions.

On Friday, March 3, 2023, our BPS teachers
engaged in a variety of learning during the
Professional Activity Day. We reviewed and
narrowed our goals in our BPS School
Improvement Equity Plan. We also took time to
review the updated Science curriculum,
specifically focusing on the STE(A)M. We also
explored a new Math resource for educators,
Mathology.  Our educational assistants and special
education resources teachers enaged in a virtual
workshop led by Dr. Paula Kluth. 


